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Mindy Landau
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Re: Request to Publish RG1.78

Gil, with regard to this and your voice message, this process seems fine, so long as RES management
has approved it. You can keep copying me on the requests, but I don't need to be on the approval chain.
Have a Happy New Yearl

>>> Gilbert Millman 12/21/01 02:27PM >>>
Please publish RG 1.78, 'Evaluating the Habitability of a Nuclear Power Plant Control Room During a
Postulated Hazardous Chemical Release." This document has been reviewed by RES staff against: 1)
the draft criteria, presently at the Commission for approval, for discretionary release of information to the
public, and 2) factors for staff consideration provided by the EDO in a memorandum dated December 5,
2001. Based on this sensitivity review it has been determined that the content of RG 1.78 is benign and
contains no sensitive information that can be misused by those with malevolent intentions toward
NRC-regulated facilities and activities. The results of the review have been approved by Thomas King,
the cognizant RES Division Director.

The approval and the results of the sensitivity review are attached.

If there are any questions or comments, please contact me at x5843.

Gil Millman
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